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9 July 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are very excited that your child will be joining us for summer school.  I wanted to 
write with some more information with regard to your week and introduce our 
summer school partners “Tutor Doctor Bedford” and “Good Wolf People”. 
 
Tutor Doctor Bedford and Good Wolf People are collaborating to provide Goldington 
Academy pupils with a summer school to remember. With a focus on easing the 
transition from primary to secondary, the summer school will help participants 
become familiar with their new school surroundings and start breaking the ice with 
new classmates.  

What should I expect? 

A mixture of enjoyable academic sessions and enrichment activities which will 
encourage working together and help develop creativity and curiosity whilst building 
individual confidence. There will be a focus on teamworking, sport, drama, art and 
wellbeing activities all delivered within a positive, friendly and cooperative 
environment. 

What should I bring? 

Comfy clothes that you are happy and able to do sport and drama in. A packed 
lunch, plus a couple of snacks and drinks for break time. A willingness to try new 
things and meet new people. 

We are looking forward to welcoming you to your new school, to make new friends 
and have some fun during August. 

For your information we have worked very closely with the Tutor Doctor Bedford 
before and are delighted to work with them again.  In addition to their staff we will 
always have a senior member of our team available and a trained first aider on site. 
 
I would like to invite you to a zoom meeting about your child’s summer school that 
will take place at 6.00 pm on Monday 19 July.   At the meeting both myself and a 
representative of the Tutor Doctor Bedford will outline in more detail how the 
programme will operate for your child.  In addition, I will be writing back to you again 



 

 

with other key information that you need to know before the end of term.  We will 
send your log in details for the zoom meeting on the morning of 19 July. 
 
It should be a super summer school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Francis Galbraith 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 


